Any reply to this letter should be addressed to the Secretary and the following reference

quoted:-

Our Ref:OBM Your Ref: Please Quote our Ref:



COIMISIÉIRÍ NA dTABHARTHAS AGUS NA dTIOMANTA DEIRCIÚLA I nÉIRINN

(Commissioners of Charitable Donations & Bequests for Ireland)

12 Clare Street, Dublin 2.
Telephone 6766095
Fax 6766001
www.charitycommissioners.ie

26 September 2012

Ted McEnery, Committee of Public Accounts, Leinster House, Dublin 2.

Re:- Office of the Commissioners for Charitable Donations and Bequests Allowances paid during 2011

Dear Mr. McEnery,

Thank you for your letter of the 21st inst. regarding the payment of allowances to staff of this office. I can confirm that I have asked each staff member to sign a statement in relation to the enquiry and can now confirm that <u>no</u> such allowances were paid to any staff member of this office during 2011.

Yours Sincerely,

Orla Barry Murphy, Secretary

Ps. For the purposes of avoiding any confusion may I also confirm that since this Office (Vote 24) was subsumed into the Vote of the Department of Justice I am no longer Accounting Officer for Vote 24.